
 

Intermediate Pump Station Off-Site Water 
Main Phase 2 

March 3, 2022 
The City awarded a contract to Lyon Engineering & Surveying, Inc. for the design of 6,200 
lineal feet of new 24-inch ductile iron water main on vacant land, beginning approximately 
1,400 feet due west of the Warrior Way cul-de-sac off of Willow Creek Road.  

The new water main is the second phase of installing off-site water mains to the City’s new 
Intermediate Pump Station (IPS) Site. The project also includes construction of a new 
access road to the IPS facility.  

The project is now complete. 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Jeff Low  

Phone: 777-1130 

 


